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This notice applies to your vehicle:  
WP1  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and 

Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  Porsche has decided that a defect that relates 

to motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2021 Model Year Porsche Macan 

vehicles.  Our records show that you are the current owner of a vehicle 

affected by this recall.

What is the issue?	

The screw connection on the shock absorbers of the front and rear axle of 

your vehicle may not be tightened according to the specification.  If the 

screw connection fails it could potentially cause damage to the braking 

system, driving instability and the potential loss of control, increasing the 

risk of an accident.

What should you do?

Porsche recommends that you do not drive your 
vehicle affected by this recall until the repair to 
remedy this concern has been performed.  

Please contact any authorized Porsche dealer 
to schedule an appointment to have this recall 
performed as soon as possible, and to arrange 
for collection of your vehicle through our Porsche 
Roadside Assistance tow provider.   
Porsche-provided alternate transportation will 
also be provided to you during the repair period, if 
requested.        

To locate your nearest authorized Porsche dealer, 
visit: www.porsche.com/usa

What will Porsche do?	

Porsche is conducting a safety recall to rework and tighten the affected front and rear shock absorber screw connections. 

This remedy will be carried out free of charge.

This is an important Safety Recall.

The remedy will take up to one business day to perform, however depending on the dealer’s work schedule, it may be necessary to 
make your vehicle available for a longer period of time.
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URGENT SAFETY RECALL

This is an important Safety Recall.  

The remedy will be performed FREE 

OF CHARGE to you.
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